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TRAINING WORKSHOPS SET 
FOR STATE EMPLOYEES 

The following state-sponsored training workshops 
will be held in Columbia during June: 
- Records Management: June 5 
- Improving Your Creativity: June 10 
- Team Building: June 11 
- Managing Change: June 11 
- Written Communications: June 12-13 
- Assertiveness Training for Managers: June 24-25 
- Personnel Recruiting & Selection: June 28 

ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP IS REINSTATED 

The scholarship program of the Coastal Carolina 
Alumni Association was reinstated at the May busi­
ness meeting of the board of directors. The Alumni 
Scholarship will be awarded to rising seniors and 
will be $300 a semester, or $600 an academic year. 
It will be awarded to one student during the 1985 
school year. The Association hopes to award more 
than one scholarship in the future, but funds will 
only allow one scholarship per year at present. Ap­
plications will come from those received by the 
College Advancement Office each spring. 

EDITORSHIP APPOINTMENTS 

The following students, upon recommendation of 
the Student Media Committee, have been appoint­
ed to editorships for 1985-86: 
- Melissa Blakley, editor of the Atheneum 

(yearbook) 
- Donna Hill, editor, Archarios (literary magaLine) 
- Greg Tyler, editor, Chanticleer (newspaper) 

COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

BIRTHDAYS FOR JUNE 

William D. Davis, June 1 
Darcy Carr, June 5 
Stefan Stuber, June 8 
Muldrow J. Edge, June 9 
Don Milius, June 11 
Margaret Taylor, June 11 
Charles M. Davis, June 11 
Gerald Groves, June 13 
Betsy Puskar, June 14 
Dan Poore, June 16 
Linda Ford, June 16 
Charles A. Wright, June 18 
Gretchen Mooningham, June 20 
Carl Freeman, June 22 
Kathryn L. March, June 23 
Roy Russell, June 27 

FACULTY /STAFF 

PAT BENNETT, School of Nursing, participated in 
Conway's "Pothole Saturday" on May 25. She was 
a member of an all-woman team representing the 
Waccamaw Charter Chapter of the American Busi­
ness Women's Association. The five-member team 
will be featured in June on CBS by Charles Kuralt 
and the CBS "On The Road" show. The members 
of the team were asked questions on why they 
were participating in the event and where they 
worked. They also were filmed filling potholes. 
The team will be notified when Kuralt will be 
broadcasting the segment. 

MARVIN MAROZAS, Director of Computer Serv­
ice, gave an invited presentation May 19-22 to the 
Higher Education Network Association at its an­
nual meeting. Marazas' topic was "Faculty Work­
stations." Marazas also recently presented a paper 
to SASS Users Group International in Reno, Nev­
ada. 

This W,•ek ,s published by USC-Coastal Carolina College, an equal 
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